
Soccer Aid Playground Challenge 2019

This year UNICEF are trying to support children to receive the right to
play and learn in a safe environment. As a school community, we are
hoping to raise £345 or more in order to pay for a community
playground in Zambia so that 100 children can play safely.

On Thursday 20th of June we invited all of
the parents and teachers to take part too.
We had lots of fun cheering them on and
some of the parents even managed to
score a goal!

Above is a picture of the winners of this year’s playground
challenge. Each child pictured above was the fastest to
complete the obstacle course for their respective year group.

On Friday 7th June the whole school took part in the 
Soccer Aid playground challenge. We had a lot of fun 
practising our dribbling skills, basketball skills and trying 
to score a goal against the infamous Mr Spadaccini. 

WE RAISED £380!  
This donation will be match-

funded by the UK government!


